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ST. THOMAS THE APOSTLE

Nascantur i Admiratione
“Let Them Be Born in Wonder.”

Upper (High) School Tuition Donation for the
2024-2025 School Year

Dear Prospective Upper-School Parents,

I am pleased to announce that St. Thomas the Apostle School has received a very
generous gift from an anonymous donor. As we continue to grow to a full PreK-12 school and
enrich our classical Catholic culture, we are drawing more attention from those who want to
invest in our approach to education, which is part of a broader movement across the country
among Catholic schools. In particular, our upper (high) school presents an exciting opportunity
to pursue a different, more meaningful way of “doing high school.”

In recognition of the school’s impressive development since 2018 of being a classical
school and wanting to further that growth, this donor has pledged to cover next school year’s
upper (high) school tuition expenses for students entering the upper school (grades 9, 10, or 11)
for the first time, whether they are coming from St. Thomas grade school or from another school.
To be clear, this generous gift will cover, for the 2024-2025 school year, the upper-school — as
distinct from grade-school or preschool — tuition amount that remains after diocesan scholarships
and multi-student discounts have been applied.

Families receiving this generous gift are still welcome to apply for financial aid and are
still eligible to be considered for scholarship funds. Details about financial aid applications will
be released leading up to when registration opens in January.

I thank God for the opportunity that this wonderful gift affords our school as it works to
serve students for the glory of God and the salvation of their souls!

In Christ,

Michael Sauter
Headmaster



